
 Sadiq Public School  
Do the right, fear no man 

 

 

            September 4th, 2020 

Dear Parents of K0-I, K0-II, K1, K2 students,  

 

Assalam o aleikum.  

 

Inshallah, Sadiq Public School will reopen on September 15th 2020 (to be confirmed on September 7th).  

As detailed in the SOPs, published on the www.SadiqPublicSchool.com website, our lessons will operate on Mondays 

to Saturdays inclusive. Saturday lessons for K0-I, K0-II, K1, and K2 will operate for boarders as revision classes. Day 

Pupils in K0-I, K0-II, K1, and K2 MAY attend or not, as per their parents’ wish.  

I request that the Day Pupils who attend, attend all Saturday classes rather than on a random basis.  

All normal school rules, regulations, procedures, and times will apply to K0-I, K0-II, K1, and K2 students who attend 

school on Saturdays.  

Translation: 

 

 

 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Mr Peter Giddens 

Principal 

principal@sps.edu.pk 

 

http://www.sadiqpublicschool.com/

